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29th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Many parents are now enjoying the convenience and ease of the online SchoolMoney system provided by EDUSPOT.  This means that you now have the facility to make payments for school expenses, such as trips, online with your debit or credit card. Not only are you able to pay for items from the comfort of your own home but you are also able to access your account at any time to see if there is anything you need to pay for. The system enables us to experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient payment system in a secure and safe environment.
Nevertheless, some parents have queries about accessing or continue to experience difficulties logging into their child’s account  With the intention of establishing a fully cashless school in January 2022, parents of  P2/3—Mrs Gollogly’s class, P3/4—Mrs Burns’ class and P5/6 Mrs Cunningham’s class are asked to contact the school via email or phone (see above) if you are unable to access your child’s account. Reminder, Eduspot have a dedicated app which can be downloaded on google or apple app store. Many parents are finding it easier to access SchoolMoney via the app. Please try this method before contacting the school. 
If you are using the  SchoolMoney system and have no issues with accessing your      account and making payments no action is required. Thank you for your continued      cooperation and help in keeping everyone in our school community safe.

Yours sincerely,


Mr C McAteer
